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2499 Kapiolani Blvd.

apartment  1609

Honolulu, Hawaii 96826-5311

USA

To: Board of Directors, Iolani Court Plaza

From: Alan Howard & Jan Rensel

It has come to our attention that two of the rooms on the ground floor  are currently unoccupied and available for lease of rent. We would like to propose to the Board that the Association rent these spaces for use as a gym by installing appropriate equipment. We believe that such a facility would be well used by residents and would add to the overall value of the property. It seems to be the case that most of newer, upscale condos have such equipment on their premises. Our lack of this type of amenity could be seen as a negative, particularly to younger people who are looking to buy or rent in a quality building offering a attractive lifestyle choices. 

We ask the Board to consider this possibility and to act on it expeditiously, before those spaces are committed to a commercial enterprise of little benefit to Association.

Thank you for your attention to this proposal.

